

DAVENPORT POLICE DEPARTMENT

Integrity * Professionalism * Service



April 24, 2023

Dr. Karen Steverson University President Keiser University 2400 Interstate Drive Lakeland, Florida 33805

Dear Dr. Steverson,

I recently learned that Keiser University is exploring an opportunity to purchase the MILO Range M-SATS training simulator for each of the 18 campuses throughout Florida. I understand the university is seeking funding from the state Office of Policy and Budget to support the purchase of this training system.

I would like to offer my letter of support in this initiative. Because of our community partnership, the Davenport Police Department would certainly appreciate the opportunity to utilize the equipment with your staff in order to provide effective training to our officers. As a small, innovative agency, we strive to provide contemporary training for our agency members, however as you know, budget constraints sometimes interfere. This type of system would provide our officers with real-life scenario-based training that is vital to ensuring the safety of the officer and the community.

I am excited for Keiser University to have the opportunity to utilize such advanced training equipment for your students, as well as the ability for your staff to offer effective training for our police officers.

If there is anything I can do to further support this project, please let me know.

Regards,

Steve Parker Chief of Police

